
 

Port of Fleetwood 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 19 of 2023 

FLEETWOOD DOCK CHANNEL –  
JUBILEE QUAY PILE 

 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED that the Pile Marking the entrance to Jubilee Quay has 

been damaged in Storm Debi.  

The mast supporting the two Green Navigation Light has sheered and will require 
replacement.  For safety, the Power supply to the lights has been isolated leaving the 
Navigation Mark unlit until engineering works can be completed. 

All mariners are advised navigate the area with caution, especially during the hours of 
darkness. 

For any further information please contact Fleetwood dock on vhf channel 12 during tide 
times. 

 

Steve Hearn 
Marine Manager 
14th  NOVEMBER 2023 

 


